
The following are September Report 
• We started Faith Formation Classes with a lot of adjustments. This year, we have a 

significant increase in kids participating in our ministry on Sunday morning. We are still 
looking for volunteers.  

• We are getting ready for trunk or treat. We are still looking for cars and candies. 
 


